
• Express renewals for current 
members will take place in Aug. 
Check the Aug. calendar page 
for details.  Remember, all 
memberships end on Sept. 
30th. The new year begins on 
Oct. 1st.  Renewals for next 
year begin in July.  Make any 
express or regular session. 

 

• Regular membership sessions: 

      July, Aug & Sept:          
      1st & 3rd Sundays -       
 1:00pm at the range     
      Every 1st Tuesday -          
             7:30pm at the range       
 

• You probably have noticed the 
recent improvements at the 
range.  Upkeep has been hard.  
Darn rain.  Not enough, then 
too much.  Thanks to Jeff 
Richter for spreading the first 
loads of caliche.  Armando 
Herrera for finding a motor 
grader for the big caliche loads. 
George Grizzard for the power 
wash and clean out of the old 
restrooms.  

 

• Firearms Courses: 
      We’ve held several classes in   

 

 

 

      the new classroom.  Notices for   
      new classes will be emailed as  
      instructor, Edwin Rodriguez  
      adjusts his schedule.  Recent  
      classes:  Handgun instructor,      
      rifle instructor, Range Safety  
      Officer. 
 

• We’re looking for volunteers with 
a chain saw or tree limb loppers.  
If you have some time to 
donate, call Neo at the number 
below. 

 

• Thanks to everyone for helping 
keep our new baffle covers in 
good shape.  Please remind 
everyone that the baffles are not 
meant to be shot.  The baffles 
are a preventative safety feature 
such as the guard rails on a 
highway.  Scrapes on the guard 
rails and holes in the baffles 
means something went wrong. 

 

• Please help new members with 
the 180.  Just yell “muzzle” in 
their direction.  They will 
appreciate it.  Everyone wants 
to be the best that they can be. 
We all help each other.   
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Jul:  Steel on the 3rd. 
         Cowboy on the 10th. 
         IPSC at Coyote on the 16th.  
         .22 Rifle Silhouette on the 17th  
         Black Powder on the 24th. 
              
Aug: Steel on the 7th. 
          Cowboy on the 14th. 
          IPSC at Coyote on the 20th.  
         .22 Rifle Silhouette on the 21st   
          Black Powder on the 28th. 
                    
Sep: Steel on the 4th. 
         Cowboy on the 11th. 
         IPSC at Coyote on the 17th. 
         .22 Rifle Silhouette on the 18th    
         Black Powder on the 25th. 
                  

          Start time, 9AM - Cowboy, 10am 
    

    

INFORMATION: 
 

IPSC, Steel & Cowboy:  
Nenette McHenry - 648-7364 

.22 Silhouette 
David Wallace - 330-7308 

Black Powder:   
Joe Dale - 687-4913 

 

Contact Info: 

 

www.pharrgunclub.org 

    Email:  pharrgunclub@gmail.com 
Neo Canales 451-9486.   


